Alsop, James

From: Randall Goble <gobler@queens.edu>

Sent: Friday, March 02, 2018 4:48 PM

fo: Alsop, James; Cherie Swarthout

Cc: Clemmer, Gregory; Williams, Ventress; Randall Goble
Subject: RE: [External]RE: Community Programs - ROE

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

James,

Please accept this email as official notice that Queens University of Charlotte relinquishes the rights to use the
previously discussed Right of Entry for Southview ball fields. Instead we will just proceed under the reservation request
and approval formant and pay for all times granted for usage.

Please let me know if you need anything further or a more formal document stating our intentions.
Randall

Randall Goble

Associate Athletic Director

Athletic Facilities & Event Management
Queens University of Charlotte

Jffice: 704-688-2850

Fax: 704-337-2237
gobler@queens.edu

From: Alsop, James [mailto:James.Alsop@mecklenburgcountync.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, February 27,2018 12:16 PM

To: Randall Goble <gobler@queens.edu>; Cherie Swarthout <swarthoutc@queens.edu>
Cc: Clemmer, Gregory <Gregory.Clemmer@mecklenburgcountync.gov>; Williams, Ventress
<Ventress.Williams@mecklenburgcountync.gov>

Subject: FW: [External]RE: Community Programs - ROE

Cheri/Randle,

Please see Marvin’s comments below and provide your written statement to me no later than close of business Friday
(3/2/18). We need to prepare and expedite a board action to rescind the agreement to improve/use the fields at
Southview Park.

Thanks

From: Clemmer, Gregory

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 8:56 PM

To: Alsop, James <James.Alsop@mecklenburgcountync.gov>
Subject: FW: [External]RE: Community Programs - ROE

We will do this RFBA also



Can you reach out to queens on the memo that we can attached to RFBA.

See if they can double time on this.

From: Marvin Bethune [mailto:mbethune@rbcwb.com]

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 9:54 AM

To: Clemmer, Gregory <Gregory.Clemmer@mecklenburgcountync.gov>

Cc: Cook, Peter <Peter.Cook@mecklenburgcountync.gov>; Chang, Mario <Mario.Chang@mecklenburgcountync.gov>
Subject: [External]RE: Community Programs - ROE

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Greg,

In answer to Mario’s question with respect to the ROE to Queens, just ask Queens to send an email indicating
that they are relinquishing their rights to use the ROE.

Marvin A. Bethune

Ruff, Bond, Cobb, Wade & Bethune, L.L.P.
Attorneys at Law

831 East Morehead Street, Suite 860
Charlotte, NC 28202

Phone: 704-996-4374
mbethune@rbcwb.com

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and
notify the sender of the error.



